STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

BRUCE KING POST OFFICE BOX 2088
GOVERNOR STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501
January 05, 1982 (5051 B27-2434

Conoco Inc.

P.0O. Box 460

Hobbs, New Mexico
88240

Attention: Mark K. Mosley
Division Manager
Re: Administrative Order No. PLC-61
Dear Mr. Mosley,

Per your letter dated October 27, 1982, administrative
Order No. PLC~61 is here by cancelled.

If you have any questions, please contact me.
Sincerely,

Micheal E. Stogner
Petroleum Engineer

cc: US. Minerals Management Service
P.0. Box 1857
Roswell, New Mexico 88201
MS/dv

Enc.



